
‭Knights' Challenge at Auburn‬
‭Saturday, February 10, 2024‬

‭Location:‬ ‭Auburn High School‬
‭5110 Auburn St‬
‭Rockford, IL 61101‬

‭Arrive by:‬ ‭8:15 AM‬

‭End time:‬ ‭5:30 PM‬
‭The end time for this event is approximate. Our actual end time will depend on many factors, including‬
‭how long individual games take, whether other games at the tournament run long and delay our games,‬
‭and whether there are delays due to equipment malfunctions.‬

‭Our full tournament schedule is posted at‬‭bago-qb.org/marshall‬

‭The Auburn Knights' Challenge is an all-day tournament at Auburn High School. This event is made up of two‬
‭separate tournaments: a high school tournament for freshmen and sophomores will be held on site at the same‬
‭time as our middle school tournament. High school and middle school teams will not play each other, and will‬
‭play in different sections of the building. We will have two teams at the tournament. That means we have only‬
‭twelve open spots for players, which I will fill on a first-come-first-served basis. Email me by Tuesday,‬
‭February 6 to make sure your player has a spot at the tournament.‬

‭This tournament will take all day. We will have an opening meeting around 8:30am, and will start playing‬
‭around 9:00am. Players must be present for the opening meeting at 8:30am. We will likely be done playing‬
‭before 4:30pm. Students will need to be transported to and from the tournament by parents or in‬
‭parent-coordinated carpools. Contact me if you want your player to attend and need help organizing‬
‭transportation. You are welcome to leave your player with me during the day. You are also absolutely welcome‬
‭to stay and watch the tournament, but must remain completely silent during all games and may not speak with‬
‭players, whether they are playing or not, while games are going on.‬

‭This tournament will have two sections: the morning rounds before lunch and the afternoon rounds after lunch.‬
‭We will likely play about five rounds in the morning and about three or four in the afternoon. In between the‬
‭morning and afternoon games, players may leave for lunch with their parents or order food to be delivered to‬
‭the tournament (address above). I will be at the tournament during lunch, so players who bring lunch or have it‬
‭delivered are welcome to eat together on site. After the last morning round, the tournament organizers will tell‬
‭us when the first round after lunch will begin; players who leave for lunch must return at least ten minutes‬
‭before that time so that they are ready to play when the afternoon rounds begin.‬

‭If your player will attend the Knights' Challenge, email me at:       S T R E Y . K . A @ G M A I L . C O M‬


